
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From:
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Licencing Application from NYT Aura Limited - Corn Exchange EC3R 7NE
Date: 13 March 2023 13:41:25

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to object to the new license application for premises located at 55 Mark Lane. 
Living in Savage Gardens, we already suffer noise and disturbance from enough late night
clubbers attending one of the four in the local area, let alone the numerous bars which
already contribute to this problem, and which in turn feed the clubs.  This is uncontrollable
by the venue owners once patrons have left, and us residents bear the brunt - vomit, litter,
singing, shouting, arguments, peeing under the bridge and so on. 

I do not see any grounds for extending this nuisance, especially till 3am, and on a Sunday. 
There is no reason for it other than commercial greed and an utter disregard for its
contribution to over indulgence in alcohol and the effect that has on us who live here.

Yours sincerely
Bev Hurley.

Bev Hurley CBE, MSc, MIH, MIED
Holder of the Queen’s Award for Enterprise Promotion
Chief Executive, YTKO Group
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